
 
THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF GATESHEAD (GIBSIDE SCHOOL, SHIPCOTE 
LANE, GATESHEAD) (NO STOPPING ON SCHOOL ENTRANCE MARKINGS) 

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2021 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

Following the new development of Gibside School on Shipcote Lane and as part of 
the Council’s commitment to improve road safety around schools, School Entrance 
markings are proposed along the length of Shipcote Lane with the aim of reducing 
congestion and improving road safety around the School. 
 

 
Gateshead Council as Highway Authority propose to make the above order in 
discharge of its duty under Section 122 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, “to 
secure the expeditious, convenient and safe movement of vehicular and other traffic 
(including pedestrians)”, in accordance with the provisions of Section 1(1) of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 namely:-  
 

(a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or 
any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such 
danger arising, or 

 
 
(b) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any 

class of traffic (including pedestrians), or 
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